January 14, 2013
Hello All,

Well this was one busy week. On Tuesday night Gene, Pat and Mike H. worked on the bridge crane
to get it ready for the turntable project which will start this Saturday. Wednesday was the first 214
class. We had about 50 people attend. Thursday Richard and | had a managers meeting with Alan.
When that was over Richard, Heather and | worked in the shop. Saturday; we had a good crew of 10
volunteers and changed 22 ties. The ties in this area are so bad that of all that we pulled out only 1
came out in one piece. Our second 214 training is this Saturday the 19th. If you did not go to the
class on the 9™, you need to go Saturday if you want to work out on line. Ex Manager of Track
Programs, John Chandler, will be giving the class on Saturday.

See you out on the line,
Chris, Alan and Richard.




